HARVEY’S LAKE BEACH ASSOCIATION
“NEW BEGINNINGS” Newsletter August 2019

Sending via E mail 8-10-19

1) Please mail in all of your lottery calendar stubs and payment before
Saturday, August 24, 2019. We would like to reach our goal of selling at
least 900 of our 1000 tickets. If you would like to sell more tickets, please
contact Gloria Bilder at 570-639-2329. We have some available. So far
our top sellers are Betsy Shusta and Gloria Bilder, each selling over 20
tickets. This is our only fundraiser aside from our yearly “Arts Festival”.
Every family is encouraged to support this fundraiser.

2) We are fortunate to have 5 pavilion rentals for the rest of this year for
birthday parties: The pavilion will be occupied for the following dates:
Touissant Birthday Party 2-7 PM on Saturday, August 17"
Schoenwetter Birthday Party 12-4 PM on Sunday, August 18"
Glodzik Birthday Party 12-4 PM on Sunday, August 25"

Blessing Birthday Party 2-5 PM on Saturday, August 31*
Bilder Birthday Party 12-4 PM on Saturday, September 14

3) We are happy to report that we have 19 NEW families this year. We
encourage everyone to introduce yourselves to any NEW members you see
on the beach. The NEW families are enjoying the beach and we have
received numerous compliments, especially about our wonderful lifeguards
and the clean environment on the beach.

4) REMINDER: Our General Membership Meeting will be held on the beach
on SUNDAY, August 25" at 6:00 PM under the pavilion (weather
permitting) We encourage everyone to join as the Officers and Board
members would love to hear your comments or concerns that you may have.
It is a great opportunity to meet everyone and hear about upcoming plans for

the Beach Association.

5) If you have moved or have a new phone#, please let us know before we
mail out the invoices in November. Thank you.



